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Spring has sprung, and with it comes a fresh burst of energy and excitement here at the 
Presidents Club of Dayton. April brings a multitude of 
opportunities for connection, growth, and camaraderie. 
We’re thrilled to share some highlights and events lined 
up for the months to come: 
 

“OUTSTANDING CLUB OR COMMUNITY 
MEMBER AWARD BREAKFAST”  

Have you chosen your two member volunteers or 
community member(s) to be recognized for their 

accomplishments at our annual breakfast on May 9, 2024? Your organization will receive 
2 complimentary tickets. The cost of the breakfast is $25.00 per person. The breakfast is 
from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.  
Visit www.presidentsclubdayton.org,  go to Events and click on OCMB 2024 and fill out 
your Nomination Form. You can purchase your tickets on-line also.  
Fill the form out and send it to Tony Massoud via presidentsclubdayton@aol.com ASAP. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

“The Bob Chiles Golf Outing” is Friday, May 10, 2024, at Beavercreek Country Club. 
We still need gift items, and volunteers to help out that day. Visit 

Presidents Message 

$2.00
Total Solar Eclipse Glasses

Order yours today! We still have some left. 
Your President or Point Person should email: 

president@presidentsclubdayton.org with your club’s name, contact person, 
and how many glasses you would like to purchase. Do not forget the 

telephone number. You can contact Veronica at 937-540-0088. 

April 8 is almost here!

http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/
mailto:presidentsclubdayton@aol.com
mailto:president@presidentsclubdayton.org
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www.presidentsclubdayton.org and go to Bob Chiles Golf Classic 2024 and register or 
click on this link: https://www.mvmaa.org/bob-chiles-golf-classic-registration 
 

“2024 Citizen Legion of Honor Nomination Packet” is due by May 31, 2024. We 
invite your club to nominate an exceptional individual to be considered for this year’s 
honoree at our Citizen Legion of Honor 2024 Luncheon. Our committee holds high 
standards, and our goal is to have a diverse pool of candidates for consideration. Please 
reflect on individuals you know who have demonstrated sacrifice and made a significant 
contributions to our community. Visit www.presidentsclubdayton.org and go to Forms: 
2024 Citizens Legion of Honor-Nomination Packet or click on this link: 
https://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2024_CLOH_Nomination_Packet
_FillForm.pdf  

  

 

     Discover the impactful work of Natalynne Baker, CHW, OCPS, 

Senior Vice President & Chief Operating Officer, St. Mary Development Corporation. 

Learn about this faith-based non-profit builder/developer dedicated to crafting 

diverse housing opportunities for people 55 and above in Southwest Ohio.  

Specializing in affordable housing communities, their properties like Lyons Place II & 

McBride Place, situated on the VA campus provide homes for seniors and veterans. 

Their strong partnership with the VA ensures convenient access to essential 

healthcare services.  Additionally, they annually organize Honor Flight trips, escorting 

veterans to the Vietnam and Korean honor walls in DC. Explore more about this 

inspiring organization on Wednesday, April 17. 
 

 

In Case You Missed It:  Having just orchestrated a successful Alzheimer’s Association, 
Miami Valley Chapter fundraiser two days before our luncheon, Cedric Howard, Senior 
Community Relations Business Manager at Oak Street Health, and his manager spoke 
about a new primary care provider Oak Street Health (owned by CVS Pharmacy). There 
are two locations and Oak Street Health is known for its innovative approach to primary 
care, particularly for adults on Medicare. Cedric's involvement in this capacity involves 
outreach, education, and building partnerships to ensure that Oak Street Health can 
effectively meet the needs of its patients. In his presentation, he provided insights into the 
services and mission of Oak Street Health. e discussed the latest trends and resources 
related to Alzheimer's detection and care, and shared inspiring stories and statistics to 
motivate others to get involved in the fight against Alzheimer's disease. His passion for 

http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/
https://www.mvmaa.org/bob-chiles-golf-classic-registration
http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/
https://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2024_CLOH_Nomination_Packet_FillForm.pdf
https://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2024_CLOH_Nomination_Packet_FillForm.pdf
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helping others and his extensive community involvement make him a compelling advocate 
for both healthcare and social causes. Your members would benefit from the information 
he shares. 

 

 
 

This Month’s Meeting is Wednesday, April 17, 2024 
IN-PERSON LUNCH MEETING: Put our monthly hour and a half lunch 

meeting (the third Wednesday of every month) on your Calendar and 

listen to speakers who can bring informative material to share with 

your membership. We eat at 11:30, the meeting begins at 12:00 

noon and ends promptly at 1:00 p.m. We will be at The Dayton 

Woman’s Club, 225 N. Ludlow St., Dayton, Ohio 45402. 

 Subscribe to our monthly newsletter and submit any flyers and information you 

would like to share in the newsletter to Tony Massoud before the first of every month. 

Email Tony at: presidentsclubdayton@aol.com  

 Use our website to register your events and update your organization's information 

on our Calendar. We offer members the use of our Zoom account for virtual meetings also. 

Go to: www.presidentsclubdayton.org.    

 Your organization can join the President's Club of Dayton on our website; also, 
applications are there: www.presidentsclubdayton.org 
 

Pray for Peace, 
 
          
Veronica Bedell-Nevels, Broker/Owner                                                                               
Priority Plus Realty, Inc. 
Presidents Club of Dayton, President 
Immediate-Past President, Ohio Realtist Association 
Past-President Greater Dayton Realtist Association 
Ohio REALTORS President's Sales Club 
Tel: 937-540-0088 (937) 603-1500 
Email: president@presidentsclubdayton.org   veronica.priorityplusrealty@gmail.com 

• Bob Chiles Golf Outing • May 10, 2024, •  Beavercreek Country Club 

• Outstanding Community Volunteer Breakfast • May 9, 2024, • Presidential Banquet Center 

• Citizen Legion of Honor • Thursday, October 3, 2024, • Dayton Convention Center 

 

Veronica Bedell-Nevels 

http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/
mailto:veronica.priorityplusrealty@gmail.com
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Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

Please pass these newsletters on to your members because this information should be distributed to support our 

member organizations like yours, we all do excellent work in this community and the works we do needs to be 

acknowledged for others to see and promote growth for our service member organizations. Do not hesitate to send 

your fundraising information and events to us to publish. Our website is very professional, and our member 

organizations should verify the information accurately. 

Here is the Membership Application for your organization to download and submit with update information  for 2023-

2024  pcod_application_2024.pdf (presidentsclubdayton.org)  

Value of Membership in The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Presidents Club of Dayton is a Non-Profit organization that accomplishes many things in our community and with 

your help can do more: 

We are providing paid members (only $100 annual membership fee) free use of our Zoom Account for meetings with no 

time limit. Just schedule your meeting through Tony Massoud via presidentsclubdayton@aol.com to make sure the time 

you want is available. We will provide assistance for you to log on and use. 

We are co-sponsors for the Bob Chiles Golf Outing, The Presidents Club of Dayton with Miami Valley Military Affairs 

Association since 1990 has donated over $171,000 to the Fisher houses & over $19,000 to First Sergeant’s Association at 

WPAB. This year’s event is May 10thth. Golf Registration Brochure Link Golf Registration-2024 

(presidentsclubdayton.org) 

Our Citizen Legion of Honor Award is one of the most Prestigious Volunteer Awards in our community. We are donating 

four scholarships a year to Sinclair College each at $3000 a year. Our current endowment for the four scholarships is self-

sustaining to help maintain higher education for worthy students in our area who achieve high scholastics and 

volunteerism. The Presidents Club has raised over $400,000 for Sinclair Scholarships because organizations like yours 

over the years with their $100 membership fee, and fund-raising support have helped raised these monies. 

 May 9, 2024, The Breakfast Award Banquet Event is scheduled at the Presidential Banquet Center, and your 

organization can honor two persons to be appreciated at this banquet, preferably a member but also a volunteer in the 

community. Each Member Organization receives two free breakfast coupons, for their Nominees and/ or Club President. 

Each member organization can nominate someone for the Citizen of Legion Honor Award to be held October 4, 2024, at 

the Dayton Convention Center. Each member organization will receive a nomination form to select someone and the  

The deadline to submit this nomination is April 31, 2024, so get your dues paid for 2023 – 2024 and submit your 

organization’s nomination when you receive the form. Banquet tickets for our members are priced $10 lower than 

nonmembers and your organization is honored in the Citizen Legion of Honor Annual brochure. 

Your organization will have a page in the Presidents Club Website. This is a great tool for promoting your organization to 

prospective members. Your organization's contact information and website link plus any marketing materials can be 

included on this website. Our webmaster does all the work that you submit to be included. 

We try to secure excellent speaker programs and we share them with our members for their use. See excellent Program 

regarding Non-Profit Website Dayton Serves https://youtu.be/nKWgyPPduiA  

https://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/pcod_application_2023.pdf
mailto:presidentsclubdayton@aol.com
https://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2024%20-%20Bob%20Chiles%20Registration.pdf
https://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2024%20-%20Bob%20Chiles%20Registration.pdf
https://youtu.be/nKWgyPPduiA
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The Presidents Club of Dayton will advertise your organization's events and fund-raising activities in our monthly 

newsletters as well as the Presidents Club Facebook Page. 

We place your organization’s name in our programs for the Outstanding Volunteer Award Ceremony and the Citizen 

Legion of Honor Award 

Presidents Club, Inc. | Outstanding Club Member Breakfast and Citizen Legion of Honor Award. 

Presidents Club, Inc. | Citizen Legion of Honor Award 

Presidents Club Brochure that provides all the activities of The Presidents Club of Dayton.  

Presidents Club Members can use Zoom Meeting Free for Paid Members 

• The Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our 

member organizations a way to conduct virtual online meetings that they can use. Your 

organization can schedule programs and board meetings using Zoom and it is free to our 

members if you reserve time ahead of others, and your membership for 2022-23 has been paid. 

Our subscription provides unlimited meetings for up to one hundred participants for each 

meeting. You can try this on your own, if you have any problems, contact Tony Massoud 

daytoncivitanclub@gmail.com or daaf.org@gmail.com or text 937-238-0595. 

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use 

Zoom  

• • Please email the details to tmassoud211@cs.com and include in the details of the 

meeting who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your 

participants to enter Zoom or Waiting Room or Both. Do you want your meeting videotaped? 

Tony Massoud will set up your organization’s Zoom meeting for you if you need help 

contact Tony.  

• •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, 

laptop, smartphone, or telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- 

Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

• • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club 

proves that Zoom can be a useful tool for your organization. Please watch 
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg  

 

 

https://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/sponsored/2-uncategorised/33-outstanding-club-member-breakfast.html
https://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/sponsored/2-uncategorised/34-citizen-legion-of-honor-award.html
https://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/MiscDocs/PCoD_Club_Brochure.pdf
mailto:daytoncivitanclub@gmail.com
mailto:daaf.org@gmail.com
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
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The Civitan Club would love to help see as many veterans as possible remembered and honored December 14, 2024, 
and ask for your support to make it happen. There are 60,000 veterans laid to rest at Dayton National Cemetery. You can 
find all of their event details by visiting our website at: www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/OH0388P  and scrolling down 
for all the information including ordering you wreath(s). Each Club should consider ordering 5 Wreaths. 

 
 

  

http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/OH0388P
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The easy way to visit our website. 
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The Fisher/Nightingale Houses, Inc. (FNHI) is a 501(c)3 non-profit that supports the guests and operations 

of the three Greater Dayton-area Fisher Houses.  The houses are compassionate care facilities that offer active 

military, Veterans, and their families housing at no cost during times of medical treatment.  Some come for a 

day, some for a year, some return often for treatment for ongoing issues such as cancer care.  The houses are 

fully stocked with everything that is needed, so the patients and families can focus on one thing, which is 

healing.  We pride ourselves on being a “home away from home” that is tranquil.  Community is also often 

built between the families in the houses as they can relate to others facing similar challenges, and life-long 

bonds have been forged as a result. 

A gift to FNHI directly benefits the guests of our houses.  We are proud of our 4-star rating with Charity 

Navigator, which is an organization that monitors and rates non-profits and their stewardship of 

donations.  FNHI has earned and enjoys the top rating year over year. 

There are many ways to support the Fisher/Nightingale Houses, Inc.  We have volunteers that engage in many 

ways, from helping with fundraising events to operating our popcorn machine in the lobby of the Wright-

Patterson AFB Medical Center.  Monetary donations can be mailed to PO Box 33871, Wright-Patterson AFB, 

Ohio 45433; or donated on-line at www.fnhi.org; or presenting a check in-person.  We love to give tours of our 

houses, so if you want to schedule a tour, simply contact Executive Director, Dr. Kimberly Luse 

at Kluse@fnhi.org, or 513-544-9408.  Throughout the year, many local organizations also raise funds for FNHI 

through events such as golf outings, so you can get engaged there! 

Save the Date!  Our gala “Compassionate Care Heals” will be held on Saturday, May 18th, 6pm at Sinclair 

Conference Center.  We will enjoy an engaging program, wonderful food, and fellowship as well as a silent and 

live auction.  Dan Edwards will be the Master of Ceremonies and Doug Sorrell will serve as the 

auctioneer.  There is more information on the website.  Registration will open after the New Year. 

Please consider getting engaged with Fisher/Nightingale Houses, Inc.  We serve those who have served us all. 

Best of luck with your upcoming surgery.  Have a blessed holiday season.  Kimberly 

Kimberly A. Luse, Ed.D; RT(R) 
Executive Director  
Fisher/Nightingale Houses, Inc. 
E-mail:  KLuse@FNHI.Org 
Cell phone:  (513)544.9408 
Federal Tax Exempt ID Number:  31-1313382 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fnhi.org/
mailto:Kluse@fnhi.org
mailto:KLuse@FNHI.Org
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help us  continue  in 2024:   

https://greenebucs.org/donations/   
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THE WOMAN’S CLUB OF DAYTON 

FOUNDATION   

DBA The Dayton Woman's Club     

            225 N Ludlow St.     Dayton, OH 45402     937-228-1124         www.daytonwomansclub.org  

                                        E-mail:   wcdf1916@gmail.com       Carol Houck, editor    

___________________________________________________________________________________________  

MISSION STATEMENT:   "Established in 1916 as The Dayton Woman's Club, the Woman's Club of Dayton 
Foundation is devoted to empowering women and strengthening our community educationally, professionally 
and individually through historical preservation, public engagement, cultural activities and educational 
programs."    

 _____________________________________________________________________  

  

Join us for Lunch! 

Every Wednesday  

from 11 am – 1 pm 

— Open to the public — 

Menu changes weekly 

Reservations are required two days in advance for parties of 5 or more. 

To make a reservation, call 937-228-1124 and leave a message. 
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‘Take me out to the 

Ballgame’ Raffle 

 

Altrusa of Dayton is sponsoring a raffle to win a luxury suite at a 

Dayton Dragons’ Baseball Game. 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 
Game starts at 7:05 pm, Gates open at 6pm 

Winner will receive 20 tickets  
to the ballgame, use of the luxury suite. 

Catering is NOT included. 

Raffle Ticket Cost - $25.00 
Drawing – Monday, April 15 at 7:00 pm 

Contact Kathy Ballman-Parks if interested in purchasing raffle 
tickets for this fun event 

at daytonaltrusa@gmail.com or 937-623-9950. 
Make Checks payable to Altrusa of Dayton, Cash or can use Venmo 

(@Kathy-Ballman-Parks account) 

Proceeds support Altrusa of Dayton Foundation 

for grants, scholarships, and other community 

service projects, such as Brigid’s Path, Dayton 

Christian Center, Brunner Literacy, With God’s 

Grace, Dolly Parton Imagination Library, Days 

for Girls, Widow’s Home. 

 

 

mailto:daytonaltrusa@gmail.com
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